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Arts For ME! January 2024

Annual End of Year 
Exhibit 

We will be having our 4th 
annual Arts For ME! Show 
this May, at the KANEKO 
Organization.  Opening night 
is May 9, 5-7pm.  Show runs 
through June 7.  Please mark 
your calendars! 

UNO - Interns 

We have been working 
closely with UNO to develop 
internship opportunities for 
UNO students.  Students are 
encourage to participate 
from a variety of majors.  

NE Arts Council 
Grant 

Thank you to the Nebraska 
Arts Council for funding our 
grant application for Arts For 
ME! Programming now exists 
at 3 schools in the metro 
area.  We would not be able 
to make this happen without 
the support of grants like this 
as well as private donors.

Arts For ME! 

Exciting Things to Come! 
Photo is project plan at MMI
Arts For ME! Has had a busy start to the 2023 - 24 school 
year!  We are excited to announce that we will be installing 
our large metal fish in the MMI splash pad area.  The photo 
above gives an idea of the finished install.

We are also excited to be kicking off the Arts For ME! 
program at Millard North Middle School this month!  We 
are already off to a great semester after a field trip to the 
Kiewit Luminarium.  It was such a fun experience and a 
great chance to get acquainted!
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Photos From the 
Luminarium

Pease continue to follow 
us on social media, and 
look for updates on our 
website as well.

Arts For ME! 
Connect with us!

 

artsforme.org
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